May 15, 1973

Mr. Jack Antreassian,

Thank you for your letter of May 1llth.

Yes, I would like you to acknowledge the donors
I listed. Also, i1f any contributions were made
directly to the Church in memory of Mr. A.
Terzian please let me know so that I may thank
them personally.

I will get in touch with you upon my arrival
in New York, possibly sometime this summer.

Sincerely,
— :
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Mrs. Charles Terzian
115 Anita Avenue
Mt. Frospect, Ill. 6C056




